

## Office of the Parish President

TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT P.O. Box 6097 HOUMA, LOUISIANA 70361-6097



E-MAIL: gdove@tpcg.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

March 29, 2019

Contact: gdove @tpcg.org

Parish President Gordon Dove, on behalf of Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government, and Mr. Donny Rouse, together with the Rouse family, invite you to attend a press announcement on Monday, April 1st, at 3:00 p.m. in Government Towers, 8026 Main Street, Houma, LA, in the 2<sup>nd</sup> floor Council Meeting room. The Rouse family has great news for Terrebonne Parish and would like to share this major announcement with you. We look forward to seeing you on Monday at 3 p.m.

cc: Media Outlets – HTV, Houma Daily Courier, Houma Times